
 

CITY COUNCIL PLANNING SESSION 
Tuesday, December 22, 2022 

(Immediately following Regular Council Meeting held at 5 p.m.) 
Council Chambers – Denison, Iowa 

 
Mayor Soseman called the planning session to order with the following members present: 
Curnyn, Garcia, Granzen, Logan, and Miller.   
 
FEE SCHEDULE 
INCREASE 
 
 
UTILITY REPAIR AND 
ROAD REPLACEMENT 
REQUIREMENTS 
 
CITY HALL REMODEL 
 
 
 
WELLNESS CENTER 
UPDATE 
 
 
 
 
 
AMERICAN RESCUE 
PLAN ACT (ARPA) 
FUNDS 
 

Hanson stated that he recommends reviewing the City’s fee 
schedule.  He and staff will review the schedule and bring 
recommendations back to Council. 
 
Hanson suggests creating requirements for replacing pavement 
when property owners cut into a City street.  Council would 
like Hanson to create a policy. 
 
Hanson would like to create a barrier between staff and the 
public.  This would be eligible for American Rescue Plan Act 
funds.  Council does not want to proceed at this time. 
 
Garcia stated the Wellness Center Committee would like the 
Aquatic Center invoices to be separate from the Wellness 
Center invoices.  Garcia stated the Committee is not 
submitting the IEDA grant as they did not receive the HGM 
costs in a timely manner.  Garcia is working with HGM to 
create a fundraiser booklet. 
 
There were no updates on the ARPA funds. 
 

 
There being no other business, the meeting adjourned at 7:01 p.m. 
 
 
              
      Pamela Soseman, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
 
_________________________________ 
Jodie Flaherty, City Clerk 


